Minutes meeting 11.01.13 @ Cob Cottage, Shap
Present were Maureen Ward, Joan Robinson, Sarah Clarke, Chris Cant, Peter Clarke, Peter Dicken.

1. Presentation by CC of the Freegle Food Swap scheme. Freegle will be having a stall at “Seedy Sunday” on the afternoon of Febuary 24th at Kirkby Thore village hall. This will be run by residents of Kirkby Thore and will be open to all. Pact will possibly make a contribution to the cost of the hall. It’s probable that there will Pact members at the event.

2. CC reported on the Grow Your Own/Pact/ Freegle project which will run for three years. Freegle uses who sign up to a dedicated grow your own web page   will be automatically directed to it. 

3.  “An egg map” is proposed for Eden, where premises offering home grown,/ home made foods at the farm gate will be highlighted. A launch date of  April 14th was suggested, SC to investigate availability of Bolton Village Hall for this.
4. JR briefed the group on our Stone Soup Day, Saturday, January 19th at the Salvation Army premises in Hunters Lane Penrith. 11 different soups will be offered and there will be recipes to hand out to interested parties. Bread buns and recipe will accompany the soups. A token “Stone Soup” will be prepared on the day at the venue, with its story told during the preparation. Vegetables to add to the soup will be available on the door. There will be a Freegle table on site to receive and display offered items, any surplus going to the SA charity shop.  A box will be available for donations towards the raised beds for growing veg project. 

5. Events to be aware of this year include (possibly), Penrith on a Plate in July, Apple Day at Acorn Bank in October and a Bring and Share for all PACT member in late November or early December.

6. Various places of interest were mentioned as trip destinations this year. Including ;- RHS North at Harlow Carr, a Camphill Community, where disadvantaged people are provided with useful and economically viable work within a caring community setting, Growing Well, the organic farm outside Kendal and Alnwick Gardens. It was felt that offering places to sympathetic organisation outside Pact but within Eden might help towards filling a coach.

7. Friday February 8th   at 1930 was proposed for the next meeting, location provisionally at Cob Cottage, Shap.
